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Come on and all! We are looking for wonderful volunteers to help make our 3rd annual Trick-or-
Treat the Halls a SPOOK-tacular success. We will need help with decorations, handing out candy,

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F3dab.edulnk.com%2Fe%2Fkbn4q%2FmeOcRv%3F__%24u__&data=05%7C02%7Cedison_katy%40asdk12.org%7Ccd2463d210bb425d1ddc08dcea261d94%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638642696645887980%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zx1bW0vLQysQNR87pA7KNUblyZ3jHjvZjdc3qxj2D5c%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F3dab.edulnk.com%2Fe%2Fkbn4q%2FJQ1MV9%3F__%24u__&data=05%7C02%7Cedison_katy%40asdk12.org%7Ccd2463d210bb425d1ddc08dcea261d94%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638642696645911426%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gvUhjeoYz7HHUIcQYYFGK3hm6kyBbbNL1mgEcXa1H0E%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F3dab.edulnk.com%2Fe%2Fkbn4q%2FJQ1MV9%3F__%24u__&data=05%7C02%7Cedison_katy%40asdk12.org%7Ccd2463d210bb425d1ddc08dcea261d94%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638642696645911426%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gvUhjeoYz7HHUIcQYYFGK3hm6kyBbbNL1mgEcXa1H0E%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F3dab.edulnk.com%2Fe%2Fkbn4q%2F6oZTKw%3F__%24u__&data=05%7C02%7Cedison_katy%40asdk12.org%7Ccd2463d210bb425d1ddc08dcea261d94%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638642696645927215%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=y5fpEJB56AGvCYs%2BD8Sg0T3VKkh6%2FVQGcwquR%2B2z1XI%3D&reserved=0


donating baked goods for our Musical Monster Munchies, and more. Please scan the QR Code
below with your phone's camera or go to https://shorturl.at/AtI19 to sign up to help with this event.

Our Scholastic Book Fair has been open all week for students to peruse and purchase during the
morning and during lunch/recess. Families are welcome to visit with their students each morning
during the 15 minutes before school starts. The Book Fair will also be open on October 23rd and
24th during Parent-Teacher conferences.

Parent-Teacher conferences will be taking place on October 23rd and 24th. This means that both of
those days will be half days at school, and students will be dismissed at 11:30am. Our previous
News From the Nest said dismissal was at 12:30, which was a typo. School will be dismissed at
11:30am, and students will have lunch before leaving for the day.
 
All siblings conferences are pre-scheduled, and blue conference slips were sent home on Tuesday.
Please be sure to sign and return these slips to confirm your times or reschedule. The conference
scheduler for families will open on October 15th, and can be viewed to sign up for conferences by
logging into ParentConnect and clicking "Conference Scheduler" under ASD Quick links. See the
attached document below for a step-by-step tutorial on how to find it!
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Parent Info. Online Conference Scheduler.docx Download
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